
     

 

 
Mass Times 

Masses for Sunday 

Fernie:  

5pm Saturday &  

9am Sunday 
Also:   

Sparwood:  

7pm Saturday &  

11am Sunday 

Elkford:  

4pm Sunday 

Weekdays Mass 

There is no Mass at Rocky 

Mountain Village this 

Wednesday August 21
st
 as 

Fr. David is away. 

The Sanctuary Lamp burns in 

honour of George Majic 

from Anne Majic 

Saturday 17
th

 August. 

In honour of 

Filomena & Mario Pallonie 

from Sue & John Pallonie 

Sunday 18
th

 August to 

Saturday 31
st
 August 

18th August 2019 

20th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

  From the Parish                                                                                          

 

CWL National Convention in Calgary 

 

This coming week representatives of the Catholic Women’s League of 

Canada are meeting in Calgary for their annual National Convention, and 

Fr. David will be with them in his role as Spiritual Advisor.  At this 

gathering there will be CWL members from every diocese across Canada.  

This convention is a chance for the CWL at a National level to look at 

which issues in our country, and in our world that need the attention of our 

hard working CWL in the parishes.  There are also talks and seminars on 

various issues that are relevant to us as Catholics.  Along with a number of 

Bishops and Priests, the Ladies will take stock and look ahead.  Please 

keep them all in your prayers this weekend, particularly the ones attending 

from this diocese. 

 

Classical Music Concert 
 

This Thursday August 22
nd

 there is a classical music concert at the 

Mountainside Community Church in Fernie - across from Tim Hortons - 

by the La Cafamore Chamber Musicians who are based out of Rossland, 

B.C.  On this occasion there will be a trio playing a violin, a viola and a 

cello.  These three very talented musicians will be giving a delightful 

evening of "Mozart and more".  Do feel free to join Fr. David and others at 

the concert.  Tickets at the door are $20. 

 

Holy Family Parish, Fernie 
Pastor: Fr. David John 

Administrative 
   Assistant: Ginny Milhousen 

Church: 501 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 

Parish Office: Family Centre, 521 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 
Post: Box 519, Fernie, B.C., V0B 1M0 

Office hours:    Tuesday to Friday, 9am to 2pm 
Telephone: 250-423-6127 

Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca 
Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

Holy Family Parish is organised together with St. Michael’s, Sparwood and St. Bernard’s, Elkford. 

mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
http://www.holyfamilyfernie.ca/


Ministries 

Saturday 24
th

 
 
August  

Eucharistic Minister:  

Rob Lecavalier 

Reader: 

Patrice Oscienny 

Greeters: 

Nellie Dunlap & Hilda Cadorath 

Sunday 25
th

 August 

Eucharistic Minister: 

Sharon Switzer 

Reader: 

Anne Majic 

Greeters: 

Jesse Mong and Family 

Church cleaning 2 week starting 

Monday 19th August: 

G. Hughes, R. Vinge 

   

Finance – Collections: 

10th/11th August ............ $1207.29 

Pilgrimage of Faith: 

Diocesan Goal .............. $12,150.00 

Given to Date .................. $5120.00 

Need to reach  

Diocesan Goal .......... $7,030.00 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Candle Votives 

Our prayer candle standing at the back of the church is fully 

operational again. The votives consist of 100% Beeswax thus 

eliminating the damaging effect that ordinary candles cause. 

Jesus’s Carpenter Assistant   

The Parish is looking for a volunteer Woodworker, to make a few 

items for the Church. One item being a donation box. If woodwork 

is your passion or it is a relaxing hobby you enjoy, please step 

forward. 

Fall Tea: Saturday September 14th  

With permission from the Parish Council, the Fall Tea Date has been 

changed from the third Saturday in October to September 14
th
, 2019. 

There will be a meeting to prepare for the tea Tuesday, August 27
th

 at 

7:00pm in the coffee room. Thank you. 

Fernie Family Garden 

We are in need of moving the shed and removing some small 

trees/stumps. If you have or know anyone with experience with 

relocating old buildings or have machinery to assist, please contact 

ferniefamilygarden@gmail.com, or contact Tanya and Regina at the 

Parish Office. Thank you. 

Parish 

The Parish remains strong. Our largest Masses continue to be on holiday weekends. Thank you to all 

visitors who contribute to the sustainability of this Church. 

Special Events 

Do you live in Alberta or other provinces, and would like to host a special event in Fernie?  We would be 

glad to have you in Fernie, and discuss your options with you. Adjoining the church we have the Family 

Centre that can host dinners up to 200 people.       

Welcome        Join us 

mailto:ferniefamilygarden@gmail.com

